
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,                                                                                    Friday 15th  May 2020 
As you can imagine, this week has been very busy following the announcements on the phased re-opening 
of schools. We are still working on plans for how this will work at WFIS & Nursery, but rest assured that our 
Superheroes provision will continue for all our Superhero children regardless of what we decide to 
implement for the rest of the school.  
Just a reminder that if your child is registered to attend and cannot do so on a particular day, please email 
Collette Pasley on collette.pasley@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk or Tara Cooke tara.cooke@wallace-

fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk  so we can note this on our daily register. We plan our staffing rota around the 
numbers of children we expect on site each day, so your support with this is much appreciated.  
Keep safe and well everyone! 
Miss Nicky Mann & Mr Jamie Hallums 
Co-Head Teachers 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Oct 30 
Fall Festival 

Nov 4 
Teacher Day 

Dec 1 
PTA 

Wallace Fields Infant School & Nursery 

SUPERHEROES 

NEWSLETTER! 
 

To contact us for any reason, please get in touch via:  Wallace Fields Infant School, Wallace Fields, Ewell, Surrey, KT17 3AS  
or  0208 394 0647 or  www.wfis.co.uk or  office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Reception Superheroes!  
This week the Reception Superheroes have been very busy 

completing lots of activities based around ‘We’re going on a 
bear hunt’. We found different materials such as grass and 

twigs to create our own story map and then re-told the story 
to our friends. We also went around school taking pictures on 

an iPad of good places for a bear to live! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Year Two Superheroes! 
The Year 2 superheroes have been very busy this week! They 
have been on a scavenger hunt searching our school grounds 

for natural materials to print with. In English the children have 
been writing their own invitations, inviting their friends and 
family to a special tea party. They have also been very busy 
practicing their spelling, adding the suffixes ‘ly’ and ‘less’ to 

words. Well done superheroes! 

 

Year One Superheroes! 
This week the Year One Superheroes have been super busy! In 

PE we have been thinking about showing emotions through 
dance and movement; our friends had to guess what emotion 
we were showing! In art we chose half a picture we liked from 

a magazine or story then cut it in half. We then had a go at 
drawing the other half! This was a tricky challenge but we 

loved it! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Nursery Superheroes! 
The Nursery Superheroes have been very busy this week! 

They have been focusing on the story ‘Room On The 
Broom’ where they had to recreate the story using a story 
map. They have also been very creative by making wands 
using coloured paper, lolly, collage materials and glitter.    

Superhero Fun! 
 

  

   
 

   
 

   
 
 

     
 
      

   

 
 

mailto:collette.pasley@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:tara.cooke@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk
mailto:tara.cooke@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk
http://www.wfis.co.uk/
mailto:office@wallace-fields-infant.surrey.sch.uk

